
 

Comment Form 
Public Information Meeting, July 21, 2015 

 
Please use this form to share your thoughts and comments about the Duck Creek Connector project, a component of the 
Eastern Corridor Program’s Red Bank Corridor Improvement Plan. Your participation in the public involvement process is 
appreciated.  

 
1. How often do you travel along the Red Bank Corridor? 

 Daily   Once every few months  
 Several times a week   Rarely 
 Several times a month  Never 

 
 
2. For which of the following reasons do you most often travel in the Red Bank Corridor area?  

(You may check more than one): 
 I live in the area 
 I am a patron of the businesses/shops/restaurants located in the area 
 I go to school in the area/my children go to school in the area 
 I work in the area 
 I primarily travel through the area to reach destinations outside the Red Bank Corridor area 
 Other (please explain your answer): 

 
                    
3.    As you review plans for the Red Bank Corridor improvements, how important are the following priorities to you?  

Very Important Important Somewhat 
important 

Not important Not sure 

Ease congestion  
 
 

    

Improve safety  
 
 

    

Increase pedestrian and 
bike mobility 
opportunities 

     

Provide infrastructure to 
support economic 
development 

     

Provide better 
access/connections to 
where I want to go  

     

-CONTINUED- 
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4. Please use the space below to share any comments or suggestions you may have regarding the Duck Creek 

Connector project. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

5.  If you would like to receive project updates, please provide your email address in the space below. 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

---------- 
Comments regarding the Duck Creek Connector project may be submitted through Tuesday, August 4, 2015. 

Please leave your completed form with a project representative at tonight’s meeting, or you may mail/email your completed form to: 
Keith Smith, P.E., Environmental Engineer,  
ODOT District 8, 505 S. State Route 741,  

Lebanon, Ohio 45036 
Keith.Smith@dot.state.oh.us 
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